[image: image3.jpg]SAFE =



[image: image1.jpg]AN/ 4
JSE
V/ 4\
SECURITIES EXCHANGE



 


	ELECTRONIC SILO RECEIPTS 

The Agricultural Products Division Advisory Committee discussed the issue of electronic silo receipts at its meeting and based on the feedback received from the market in reaction to Notice A378 dated 4 February 2004, advised that the ESC system outlined in the Notice should not be allowed for delivery in completion of a Safex futures contract at this stage.  The concept of electronic silo receipts was strongly supported in principle, but concerns were raised as regards the confidentiality of the ESC system and the costing of the system, both the present cost indications and the determination of future costs. The Agricultural Products Division of the JSE will continue with discussions and investigations regarding electronic silo receipts and their acceptance for delivery in terms of the futures contracts.
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